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Importance: High

CLR Members,

Over the past 18 months, the CLR participated on a Sector Advisory Working Group (SAWG) led by the Ministry of
Advanced Education. The SAWG was tasked with providing input and advice to government on their review towards
potentially making some industry trade sectors in BC compulsory. Ultimately, that input contributed to the
government’s decision to implement compulsory trade certification for some selected construction and automotive
trades. We will be working with government and partners on the implementation of the new compulsory trades system.
More information will soon be released by government on the industry consultation process that they are now engaging
in.

To learn more, read the official government release here, as well as the presentation attached.

Your CLR Team.



